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BusinessSmarts, LLC
306 Royal Crescent Way

Stockbridge, GA  30281

770.873.4496

BusinessSmarts7@gmail.com
September 22, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter of recommendation for Audrey Gardner. In 1989, I started an inner-city youth soccer program – Soccer In The Streets – in Atlanta, Georgia. Shortly after we started Soccer In The Streets, we received funding to establish the Atlanta program as a model that could be replicated throughout the United States.  Ms. Gardner developed the parenting component of the program when she was the Parent Coordinator.

In addition to developing the parenting component, Ms. Gardner mastered every aspect of the program and was promoted to serve as the Program Director of the Atlanta chapter. She was instrumental in developing the infrastructure, volunteer recruitment strategies, collaborations with community and faith based agencies, etc.

When Soccer In The Streets expanded and was implemented in hundreds of U.S. cities, the program managers throughout the U.S. relied upon Ms. Gardner’s expertise; they frequently consulted with her on program development and expansion tactics.

Ms. Gardner has exceptional community relations and program development qualities and skills. She will be a major asset to any program that has a human services focus.

Please feel free to contact me at 770.873.4496 if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

Carolyn McKenzie, President/CEO

